AOF Board Meeting, January 10, 2012
 
Present:  Vince Wales, Jerry Sloan, Mynga Futtrell, Ken Nahigian
The meeting was called to order at 7:15 p.m.
 

Ken reviewed the Treasurer’s report, which was accepted by the Board.
 

Action Items:

 

· The group agreed that Margaret Downey would be the optimal choice for the March meeting, provided that we can switch our room at Sierra 2 to Curtis Hall, and to move the meeting from March 11 to March 12 or 13.  Vince will check with Sierra 2 on the availability.

· The group agreed that helping Betty Simonsma wash her windows is a good project.  Jerry will check with her on a date.

· The group approved that Ken purchase $200 worth of goods to sell at Darwin Day on behalf of AOF.

· The next Board meeting will be March 19 at 6:30 p.m.  Jerry will reserve the room at Hoppy Brewing Company.

Discussion Items

· Reviewed newsletter needs.  Vince agreed to contribute monthly articles in addition to the President’s brief.

· Speakers for future meetings were discussed.  It was suggested that Sikivu Hutchinson would be appropriate for the September meeting.  Robert Price possibly for June.

· Vince suggested Annie Laurie Gaylor as a possible speaker for Freethought Day.

· Ken spoke on the idea of investing the funds currently in the Fidelity account into an ethical investment fund.  Vince will speak with an acquaintance who specializes in “green investment.”

· Vince suggested a bowling outing for one of our off-meeting month activities.  He will check on rates at Capitol Bowl.

 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:35 p.m.

 
 

Submitted by Vince Wales, 1/20/12
